
Workshop organised by the SDSN 
 
Work on different elements of a monitoring framework for the post-2015 development 
agenda is conducted by different groups and in various fora. Most recently, the Sustainable 
Development Solution Network (SDSN) organised a workshop in cooperation with UNSD 
and with participation of FOC members from 23-24 June in New York, which discussed the 
issues of data gaps, annual reporting, survey instruments and effective architecture/needs 
assessment. The outcome of the meeting will be provided when it becomes available but 
please also check on the SDSN website (http://unsdsn.org/). 


